
Spring 2021

Contact us at 866-WV-WOODS or 
visit BEYONDTHEBACKYARD.ORG

Do You Want More Information
on Beyond The Backyard?

P.O. Box 3327  •  Charleston, WV 25333  •  BeyondTheBackyard.org

Beyond The Backyard is giving our members the chance to win a full 
camping set complete with a tent, two sleeping bags, two camping 
chairs, a cook set, and more. 

This set is valued at over $500!
To be entered into our drawing, all you have to do 
is send a picture of yourself showing us one of your 
favorite things to do in the spring.

PICTURE CAN BE E-MAILED TO:  
tbartlett@beyondthebackyard.org  
OR SENT  TO OUR FACEBOOK PAGE:  
Beyond The Backyard.

Contest ends June 1, 2021.

Time to Get Your Camping On



When you’re outside this spring, find the coolest looking 
leaves you can find and take them home. All you need is 
chalk, markers, or paint and you can create some really 
cool art to display. Check out some of the art that others 
kids have done.

Nature Crafts: 

LEAF 
Chalk Art

Meet Bo, our unofficial Beyond The Backyard mascot!
Many of you may have seen him on our Facebook page recently. Bo is Bobby’s companion in the outdoors 
and is training to be his newest hunting dog. A lot of our members have dogs of their own and have been 
asking questions on how Bobby is training his new lab. Be sure to watch our social media sites because 
Bobby is going to be giving you some tips on how he trains Bo and will be sharing his experiences with you.

To receive this newsletter by email, call 866-WV-WOODS or email tbartlett@beyondthebackyard.org



Introducing Our First Pro-Staffer 

Chase Herndon 
Beyond The Backyard is all about kids. And we know that sometimes you get tired 
of seeing and hearing from us adults. So we have come up with an awesome idea 
to feature some of our older BTB members as our new pro-staff members.

Throughout the year, you will be hearing from them and seeing them as they take 
our over our social media. Our first pro-staffer to join us is Chase Herndon.

Chase grew-up in Logan County, West Virginia and has been heavily involved in 
Beyond The Backyard nearly all of his life. He graduated from Logan County High 
School in 2020 and is currently attending Union College in Kentucky, where he 
earned an archery scholarship and is a part of their archery team.

Hunting whitetail and turkey has been a passion that Chase has had since he was a little 
boy. In 2018 he got the chance to hunt in Africa for 14 days. While he was there he harvested 
a zebra, blue wildebeest, impala, kudu, among others. He’s still waiting for those animals 
to be shipped back to him here where he plans on getting them mounted. 

Chase’s future plans including earning his marketing degree and possibly going to law 
school. Currently he is working on an outdoor industry related marketing business using 
social media platforms.

You’ll be seeing Chase on our social media feeds soon. He can’t wait to share his experiences 
with you and get to know you. In the meantime, you can follow him on Instagram at 
chase_herndon or friend him on Facebook.

Most fish can see in color and use colors to camouflage 
themselves or defend themselves and their territory.  
Most fish have the best eyesight for their habitat and can 
most certainly see you peering at them in a fish tank. 

In this new day and age, social media is the 
fastest way for us to communicate with 
our members.

At Beyond The Backyard, we love to have 
fun and interact with our members. That’s 
why we are giving away prizes valued 
between $50 to $100 every week in 2021. 
The contests are posted on our social 
media so be sure to like our pages and 
follow us on the following platforms:

Follow Us on Social Media &
WIN BIG PRIZES!

Facebook @ Beyond The Backyard

Instagram @ beyondthebackyard

Twitter @ beyond_backyard

Tik Tok @ beyondthebackyard

Snapchat @ beyondbackyard

Check us out online at beyondthebackyard.org to volunteer, donate, join, or tell a friend!

Awinner EVERY week!



Visit Us At  BeyondTheBackyard.org

Check us out online at beyondthebackyard.org to volunteer, donate, join, or tell a friend!

Using the list to the right, find the 
words that are hidden in the jumble.

Beyond The Backyard is asking all of its members to become a fan of our organization at www.facebook.com/beyondthebackyard.
This is a great way for us to share stories and photographs of our outdoor adventures. This also allows us to keep all of our members 
up-to-date on events around the Mountain State. We also post all of our hunting and fishing adventures on Twitter and Instagram. 

Find us at twitter.com/beyond_backyard and instagram.com/beyondthebackyard

Become a Fan To Stay Up-To-Date

NEST  

SEASON 

BUNNY  

KITES

MAY 

SUNSHINE 

BLOSSOM 

BUTTERFLY

BEES  

GREEN 

RAINBOW 

EGGS

PICNIC  

SEEDS 

MARCH 

EASTER

CHICK  

WARM 

GARDEN 

BIRDS

FLOWERS 

TULIP  

APRIL 

SPRING


